Backpack Buddy Program
Parent Information and Permission Slip

The staff at Northeast Dubois School Corporation recognizes the link between proper nutrition and an increase in cognitive, physical and emotional success. This is why we have partnered with The Dubois County Community Meals to create the Backpack Buddies program. The Backpack Buddy Program is designed to increase access to easy-to-prepare, single servings of food to school-aged children. Your child has been selected to participate in the Backpack Buddy Program, based on your family’s qualification for the Free and Reduced Priced Meals program.  This program is dedicated to improving the lives of children by providing food sacks full of kid-friendly, shelf-stable foods to grade school aged children over the weekend. The food sacks are at no charge to the student or the family. 
Here’s how it works: 

1. Every Friday afternoon, in a discrete manner, your child will receive a food sack filled with kid-friendly food from the school.  

2. The food sack generally contains enough food to serve one child per weekend. 

3. There is no charge for any food/service.

Your permission is needed for your child to participate in the Backpack Buddy Program. Please indicate if you would like your child to participate by checking one of the options below: PLEASE RETURN BY 9/7/18 TO ENSURE SERVICES WILL BE PROVIDED. 
_____ Yes, my child may participate in the Backpack Buddy Program. 

_____ No, my child may not participate in the Backpack Buddy Program. 

_________________________________       _______________________________

Child’s Name and Teacher
_________________________________       ________________
Parent Signature and Date

ANY KNOWN FOOD ALLERGIES? ______________________________________
______________________________________________________________________
Should you have any questions in reference to the program, please feel free to contact me at 812-678-2251 ext. 224 or via email pmundy@nedubois.k12.in.us. Email will generally be the best way to reach me.

  Thanks so much,  

                                                        Paige Mundy

                                                   Northeast Dubois Corporation Social Worker
